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Dear Don,

I have

antler.Thank you

FACULTE pDEs SCIENCES

Bordeaux, June 1,1965

received your parcel with the blades,the points and the

very much.

I did some pressure work on some g flakes ofi I diana gray flint,

and goE some good results.l have also made a laurel leaf(by percussion)

which is,I think,good.This material works like a dream! Now I shall try

cooking some flint,but probably not before October,for now the excavating

season is close,and I will have to dig flints instead of makin§ them!

I enjoyed very much working with you.l have seen the last ofg the

film,looks good.

I hope to be able to come to Kimbeley newt year,but...

It so happens that the point(in Grand Pressigny flint) that you sent

me is a copy of a true one!

With all best wishes for you and Mrs Crabtree,and thanks!

F .Bordes
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